
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well.  

At Micklefield CE Primary Academy, we value your input and believe that parents are an 

integral part of our school community. We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Parent 

Voice Coffee Morning, where your thoughts, ideas, and feedback can make a real 

difference. 

The Parent Voice Coffee Morning is an opportunity for us to come together in an informal 

setting to discuss various aspects of our school, including curriculum, extracurricular 

activities, communication, and any other topics that are important to you as parents. Your 

insights and suggestions are invaluable in helping us continue to improve and provide the 

best possible education for your children. 

This event is also a great way to meet other parents, build connections, and strengthen our 

school community. We encourage you to bring your questions, concerns, and ideas so that 

we can have an open and productive discussion. 

Refreshments will be provided. We want to ensure a welcoming and relaxed atmosphere for 

everyone. 

We sincerely hope you can make it to the Parent Voice Coffee Morning. Your active 

involvement in your child's education is greatly appreciated, and together, we can continue 

to make Micklefield CE Primary Academy a place of excellence. 

Thank you for being a part of our school community, and we look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday 19th September at 9am in the school hall.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Emma Cook 
Head Teacher 
 


